State of California, County of Siskiyou
Board of Supervisors
Minute Order, November 16, 2021

Public Hearings - County Clerk - Public hearing to review proposed redistricting Supervisorial District boundary
maps and possible selection of a Draft Plan containing draft maps with which to proceed. Draft Plan #2 selected;
public hearing scheduled on December 7, 2021 for adoption of a Final Plan.

This was the time set for a public hearing to review proposed redistricting Supervisorial District boundary maps
and possible selection of a Draft Plan containing draft maps with which to proceed, having been continued from
November 9, 2021.

Supervisor Kobseff recused himself from the discussion and left the Board Chambers.

County Clerk Laura Bynum provided a brief overview of the request, and introduced GIS Specialist Holly Baun
who provided large paper maps of the four Draft Plans, including draft maps of proposed Supervisorial District
boundaries. Ms. Bynum additionally introduced Redistricting Partners representative Kay Monplaisir who
participated via ZOOM/teleconference phone.

Ms. Bynum advised of receiving email correspondence from County residents Alice Rogers, Carolyn Miller Al
Lugo and Katherine Shelton, each stating support for Draft Plans/Maps #1 or #2.

In response to Supervisor Haupt, Ms. Bynum summarized the process to post/publish the selected Draft Plan to
the County’s website prior to formal Plan adoption that could take place on December 7, 2021 via a public
hearing.

County Administrator Angela Davis advised that members of the Board had been presented hard copy/paper
maps of the four proposed Draft Plans and that members of the public participating in the meeting via
ZOOM/teleconference phone could view the same Plans via the County’s Redistricting webpage.

Members of the Board took several minutes to review and discuss details of each of the four paper maps with
Ms. Baun.

Following the review, the Chair opened the item to public comment.
There were no public comments received.

Supervisors Valenzuela, Criss and Ogren spoke in support of the proposed Supervisorial District boundaries
detailed in Draft Plan #2.

Supervisor Haupt spoke in support of Draft Plan #3, advising of the public engagement benefits associated with
local firesafe council locations.

In response to Ms. Bynum, Ms. Baun clarified where a section within Draft Plan #4 that should be within
Supervisorial District 3 rather than in Supervisorial District 2.

County Counsel Edward J. Kiernan and Chair Haupt clarified that the error was located within Draft Plan #4 only.
Continued...

| certify that the foregoing is a full, true and correct copy of a Minute Order adopted by the Board of Supervisors,
Siskiyou County, State of California.

ATTEST: Laura Bynum, County Clerk and ex-Officio Clerk of the
Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors.

By:

Deputy



State of California, County of Siskiyou
Board of Supervisors
Minute Order, November 16, 2021

Public Hearings - County Clerk — (continued)

Ms. Bynum requested that a Draft Plan be selected, advising that the selected Plan would need to be posted to
the County’s webpage for a minimum of seven days prior to formal adoption via Resolution.

There being no public comments received, the public hearing was declared closed.

It was moved by Supervisor Valenzuela, seconded by Supervisor Criss and carried, following a roll call vote with
Supervisors Criss, Valenzuela and Ogren voting YES, Supervisor Haupt voting NO and Supervisor Kobseff
RECUSED, to select Draft Plan #2, and to schedule a public hearing on December 7, 2021 for final adoption of
the selection Plan.

| certify that the foregoing is a full, true and correct copy of a Minute Order adopted by the Board of Supervisors,
Siskiyou County, State of California.

ATTEST: Laura Bynum, County Clerk and ex-Officio Clerk of the
Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors.

By:

Deputy



